
Dear students ( 2015/16 batch)  
 
I have discussed with the dean and the clinical coordinator regarding your GP appointment 
in the Family Medicine clinical rotation. For the students who missed the GP appointment , 
it was decided to make it optional or you could cover the appointment in 1 day.  
We have identified 4 GP trainers who are willing to take maximum of 4 students per day 
from 4 pm on weekdays.  
 
You have approximately 10 weeks until your junior batch starts the appointment  
Dr sachitra Abeykoon, Lecturer in Family Medicine will coordinate this with your batch rep 
  
Thank you  
 
Dr Shamali Abeyagunawardena  
Family Medicine Coordinator 
 


